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October 8, 2020

Our annual Marathon will be held tomorrow.  It looks like we will have beautiful weather – sunny with high of 85!  Please have your children wear good walking shoes.  Kindergarten – 8th grade students will begin walking at 1pm.  

Student Council has designated Friday as a "Spirit Day" -- so wear your St. Ed's apparel or red/black/white.

So far we have raised $13,660.00.  All monies turned in by tomorrow will go toward individual and classroom goals.  Students turning in pledges tomorrow will earn a balloon and their name will be put in a drawing for a wireless speaker!  Any money turned in by next Tuesday, Oct. 13th will go toward all school incentives.
MEA break (NO SCHOOL) will be on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, October 14th, 15th, and 16th.  

The October Education Committee Meeting will be on Tuesday, October 20th at 6pm.  Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend.
Our next School Mass is Wednesday, October 21st at 10:30am.   The 5th and 6th  grade students will be leading us.  

The end of  the 1st quarter will be Friday, October, 23rd.  We will be dismissing at noon.  Afterschool Care will be available that day, running from noon to 6 pm.  Please let us know if your children will be attending.
Conferences will be held on October 27th.  We will be send home sign up sheets next week giving you the option of doing “in person” or “zoom session” parent/teacher conferences.   Please return them by Monday, Oct. 19th.  

St. Edward School will be holding a flu shot clinic on Tuesday, Oct. 28th at 8 am.  More details will follow.  
The All Saint’s Day Costume Contest is scheduled for Friday, October 30th.  We will send more information as it gets closer.

Did you know that the Minneota Fire Department visited St. Edward School yesterday?  The firemen brought their trucks and firesuits and taught us all about their equipment and training.  Everyone learned something from this day.  Students at St. Edward School are mandated by both state statue and our accrediting agency to receive bus and fire safety training and well as various safety drills.  This visit by the fire department helped us to fulfill part of these requirements this year.
May God Bless,
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